
Authority Meeting Highlights 
A brief recap of the ITA/CAC Joint Meeting of September 19, 2018 

 
Action Items 
 
Wednesday night, the Authority: 
 

 Authorized the General Manager to approve Change Order No. 2 and revise the 
total construction contract amount with Propel Construction Company to 
$234,378.73. 
 

 Scheduled a public hearing for Wednesday, October 17, 2018, to take comment on 
the 2019 draft budget.   
 
 

Other Items of Interest: 
 

 Maintenance Director, Paul Koleber, gave a presentation on Fleet Technology. 
 

 The Community Advisory Committee reviewed the results of their 2018 Self-
Assessment survey. 

 

 Intercity Transit welcomed a class of 11 new operators on September 10, 2018. 
 

 The State Auditor’s exit interview was held September 19, 2018, and they presented 
no findings. 

 
 
Pat Messmer/Executive Assistant/Clerk to the Board 

Prepared:  September 20, 2018. 


